From: Patrick Marfleet
Sent: 13 June 2022 12:52
To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2022/2255/P

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet Senior Planning Officer



[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Marfleet

I have been made aware of the above named planning application.

Whilst I am fully in support of Great Ormond Street Hospital's great work and ambitions to become bigger and better, the application does not seem to have given enough consideration to local residents and businesses.

and cherish this local neighbourhood as one of peace and quiet. I object 5 years of heavy construction traffic moving down our street, especially when an alternative solution for the traffic has been proposed. Furthermore, as a local business owner (Redemption Roasters, 84B Lambs Conduit Street) and employer I can confidently tell you that a large scale disturbance such as the one proposed in the planning application would disrupt our business to the extent that we would have to let staff go. I hope the "archway at the end of Powis Place within the hospital grounds" alternative can be considered.

Best wishes Max Dubiel